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Date: November 30, 2020 
 
To: Michaelle Jean Families and Staff Members  
 
From: Lisa Neale, Principal, Michaelle Jean Elementary School  
 
Subject: Michaelle Jean Elementary Well Supply  
 
 
Dear Michaelle Jean families and staff, 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have recently undergone some work to our well water system and in 
consultation with Public Health are monitoring the system to ensure everything is operating as required. 
During this monitoring period, drinking water fixtures (hydration stations and food prep sinks) will 
remain bagged and tagged out of service and a water cooler is available for students/staff. Hamilton 
Public Health will be consulted prior to the return of drinking water fixtures to service at our school. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Neale  
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